
To the Government Oversight Committee 

House Of Representatives 

Columbus, Ohio 

Regarding the Hearing on H. J. R. No. 2 

​
 

Dear Members of the Committee, 

​
 

On May 20 you will be voting on HJR2. A YES vote on HJR2 will 
take the people of Ohio and the nation one step closer to realizing 
the intentions of our founding fathers to self rule. 

The three issues considered, if a Convention of States were to be 
allowed are as follows: 

​
 

Term limits for all Federal Officials, including Members of 
Congress. 
​ ​
 

Require all powers not enumerated in the Constitution as 
Federal Power, be returned to the States. 

​
 



Require Fiscal Responsibility by way of a Balanced Budget 
Amendment. 

​
 

As State Representatives you are fully aware of the time and 
sacrifices you are making while serving the people. By voting YES 
on HJR2, Term Limits by Federal Officials and Congress and 
Returning the Power back to the States would place the power 
to truly self rule back into your hands. 

​
 

And lastly, all citizens would surly benefit if the Congress were 
Required to Balance the Budget every year. 

​
 

For those reasons, please consider voting YES on HJR2. 

​
 

A concerned citizen, 

Bruce Santoro 

6443 Locust Street 

West Chester, Ohio 

 


